
  

 

Dear Landowner, 

 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) has started to evaluate the future replacement of the 
I-39/90/94 Wisconsin River Bridges. These bridges were built in 1961 and are in need of replacement.  The project 
will explore replacement alternatives and associated impacts for replacing these bridges.  Columbia County V 
and County U bridges over I-39/90/94 will also be evaluated for potential replacement.  Roadway approach work 
will be necessary for the bridge replacements along I-39/90/94, County U, and County V.  The area to be studied 
extends approximately 1.8 miles north and 2.1 miles south of the Wisconsin River along I-39/90/94.   
 
The NEPA process is expected to last two years and be completed by December 2020.  The NEPA process will 
culminate in selecting a preferred alternative and documenting the findings in an Environmental Assessment.  If 
a construction alternative is selected, construction is anticipated around 2025.   
 
Public involvement meetings will be held at various stages throughout the project.  The first public involvement 
meeting will likely be held in the spring of 2019.  Separate invitations to public meetings will be mailed to nearby 
land owners and you are encouraged to attend. 
 
We would appreciate any comments you may have on this project.  If you have any questions, please contact 
WisDOT Project Manager Robert Knorr at 2101 Wright Street, Madison, WI 53704; robert.knorr@dot.wi.gov; 608-
246-5444.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert Knorr, P.E. 
WisDOT Project Manager 
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Cc: Joel Brown, WisDOT 
 Jennifer Grimes, WisDOT 

Ashley Schulze, AECOM 
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